

2010 WRA OFFICERS

ELECTED OFFICERS

Marlene Echaniz, President mlechaniz@q.com
Nina Kurrle, Vice President nordicnina@hotmail.com
Robin Gwinn, Secretary uffda1988@comcast.net
Carol Voigt, Treasurer wynnjara8@earthlink.net
Taunya Gormley, Financial Secretary geezjnt121@olypen.com
Barbara Claboe, Membership Secretary & Vine Print/ Mail cats4@olypen.com

SUPPORT STAFF

Kay McKenzie, Past President
K.maczie@gmail.com
Signa Anderson, Workshop Steward
signamanderson@msn.com
Pat Bergford, Major Workshop
mombergford@msn.com
Dede May, Major Workshop
Ac_may@msn.com
Bonnie Shannon, Vine Editor
shannonbonnie@gmail.com

REGIONAL CHAIRPERSONS

Island/ Snohomish Cty

LaNean & Bill Keller, Kitsap County kellerbill@wavecable.com Betty Edwards, King County (206) 282-8674 Julie Ann Hebert, Pierce County julhebert@harbornet.com Dear Fellow Rosemalers,

I have just returned from Seabeck and our workshop with Pat Bergford. What a wonderful experience! Pat is a wonderful teacher and we each ended up with a beautiful painting. As usual, the food was great and plentiful; and the group was inspiring and friendly. I am sorry that more of you were not able to participate. I am anxious for you to see our work.

Hope all of you made the best of a questionable summer. Guess it could have been worse. Seems like the whole country had problems.

Be sure and get your raffle tickets from Lois Clauson. The plate is by Sunhild Muldbakken and has Telemark roses on it. Very pretty. The drawing will be at the January Meeting.

Nina Kurrle will be calling for next year's officers. Please consider Running. There are only four meetings a year—so it's not much of a commitment. Nominations are due at the October Meeting and elections will be in January.

Kay McKenzie is in charge of the **October Meeting** and she has a fun program planned. She would also like **anyone with bunads** to wear or bring theirs. **Bremerton and Tacoma are to bring food.** Hope to see a good turnout.

Marlene Echaniz, President